
Please fund passenger rail improvements and expansion between Portland and 
Eugene. Passenger rail needs a dedicated source of revenue if it is to expand and 
improve service.  Rail improvements can take cars of interstate five much more cheaply 
than adding lanes if the frequency is increased.   
Brian Hall 
8039 N Edison 
Portland 97203 
 


